
 
 
 
 
No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/106  Dated 06th September, 2018.  
 

To 

Shri Anupam Shrivastava, 
Chairman and Managing Director,  
BSNL, New Delhi. 

Sub: Deduction of Rs 200/- per member to meet the expenses of the All India 
Conference.   

Ref: No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/105  Dated 27th August, 2018.  

Respected Sir, 

The Central Working Committee (CWC) meeting of Sanchar Nigam Executives Association 
(SNEA) held at Bhubaneshwar on 15th and 16th December, 2017 unanimously decided to 
conduct the next All India Conference at Ludhiana, Punjab Circle. The next All India 
Conference is already notified to be held at Ludhiana, Punjab Circle on 28th to 30th 
November, 2018. 

The CWC meeting further decided to collect an amount of Rs 200/- per member 
to meet the expenses of the All India Conference.  

It is requested to issue suitable instructions to deduct the amount from the salary 
of SNEA members in the month of October, 2018. 

With kind regards,  
 
 
(Sebastin. K) 

Copy to:  
1. Smt Sujata T Ray, DIR(HR), BSNL Board for information and n/a please.  
2. Shri A. M. Gupta, GM(SR) for information and n/a please.  


